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Dear Parents, Carers, Friends and Students of Marian College,

	We encourage excellence and perseverance in learning, 

	We strive for continuous improvement 

From the
Principal’s Office

The Year of Justice

O Lord, open my eyes that I may see 
the needs of others
Open my ears that I may hear their 
cries;
Let me not be afraid to defend the 
weak because of the anger of the 
strong,
Nor afraid to defend the poor 
because of the anger of the rich.
Show me where love, hope and 
justice are needed,
Open my eyes and my ears to those 
within my school and those beyond
That I may this day be able to do 
some work of peace for thee.

-  adopted from the the prayer by 
Alan Paton

As we begin the new school year 
and settle into the routines of study, 
assignments and exams, it is important 
for students to reflect on the strategies 
that help them remain motivated and 
focused on their end goals.  

‘The 7 Habits of a Highly Effective Teens’ 
by Sean Covey explores some of the 
key attributes and behaviours of the 
most effective teens.  As educators and 
parents, we know that success comes in 
many forms.  But this does not mean that 
we cannot learn from others what some 
of the research tells us about helping our 

teens develop good study habits and the 
right mindset for success.  ‘While it’s all 
well and good to tell kids how to live their 
lives, “teens watch what you do more 
than they listen to what you say,”’ Covey 
says.  Here is an abridged outline of his 
seven habits, and some ideas for helping 
our teen understand and apply them:

1.	Be Proactive  - As Covey suggests, 
‘Proactive people understand that 
they are responsible for their own 
happiness or unhappiness. They 
don’t blame others for their own 
actions or feelings’. 

2.	Begin With the End in Mind - 
‘If teens aren’t clear about where 
they want to end up in life, about 
their values, goals, and what they 
stand for, they will wander, waste 
time, and be tossed to and fro by 
the opinions of others’.  Discussion 
about future goals is important.

3.	Put First Things First -      
‘Putting first things first means 
doing the most important things 
in life. It means being clear about 
your priorities and acting on them.’

4.	Think Win-Win - As covey 
suggests, ‘This habit encourages 
the idea that in any given 
discussion or situation both 
parties can arrive at a mutually 
beneficial solution’.  Students are 
not in competition with each other.  
Developing a growth mindset keeps 
the focus on personal improvement. 

5.	Seek First to Understand, Then 
to be Understood
‘Because most people don’t listen 
very well’, says Covey, ‘one of the 

great frustrations in life is that 
many don’t feel understood. This 
habit will ensure your teen learns 
the most important communication 
skill there is: active listening’.

6.	Synergize  - ‘Synergy is achieved 
when two or more people work 
together to create something 
better than either could alone...
Synergy allows teens to value 
differences and better appreciate 
others.’  I know we have seen great 
improvement in standards at Marian 
College when students decide as a 
group to study together to improve 
the standard of all.  With a shared 
responsibility for staying on track 
and interested, they help motivate 
one another through the difficult 
days.

7.	Sharpen the Saw  Covey writes, 
‘Teens should never get too busy 
living to take time to renew 
themselves. It means regularly 
renewing and strengthening the 
four key dimensions of life – body, 
brain, heart, and soul’.  ‘The 7 
Habits of a highly Effective Teen by 
Sean Covey (1998)

Reflection time, exercise, social time and 
study work together.  Keeping the balance 
between competing interests, especially 
in the final years of school, is important 
to achieving personal goals.  This can be 
difficult unless there are limits around 
how much part-time work is undertaking 
or if the social life is not kept in check.  
Students should begin with a plan and 
purpose in mind.  What do they hope to 
achieve?  What are they willing to do?  
Who can they call on for help?  We wish 
all students every success with their 
endeavours as the begin the new school 
year.

Year 7 Formation Camp

This week our very excited Year 7 
students visited Lorne for their Formation 
Camp to begin the school year and their 
Marian College journey.  Eighty-Four 
students braved the waves and the odd 
shower of rain in their efforts to surf, hike 
and form new friendships.  All students 
should be congratulated on their excellent 

behaviour and for the way they engaged 
in the Formation program.  A very sincere 
thank you to Mrs Rhonda North and the 
many staff who supported the students 
throughout this week.  

Opening Mass and Commissioning of 
College Leaders

This Friday is the Opening Mass and 
Commissioning of the College Leaders.  
The mass will begin at 11.00 am in the 
Sr John Spurr Multi-purpose Centre 
(Gymnasium) on the corner of Moore and 
King Streets.  Parents are most welcome 
to attend.  

Swimming Carnival

Next Tuesday the 25th February, is our 
annual swimming carnival at the Ararat 
Outdoor Pool.  Students are welcome to 
attend in suitable, sun safe clothing in the 
colour of their House.  This is usually a 
terrific day of community spirit, joy and 
encouragement for all competitors and 
support teams.  Country buses will drop 
students at the pool and pick up again 
from there in the afternoon.  Students 
must arrive no later than 8.50 am and 
are not permitted to leave the pool area 
during the day.  

Save the Date

While still a few weeks away, on 
Wednesday 25th March our Year 7 
Parents and Students are warmly invited 
to our first ‘Community Engagement 
Evening’ to meet the parents of your son 
or daughter’s friends.  This is normally a 
casual night with a barbeque and snacks 
provided.  Activities will be organised 
during the evening for the students to 
give the adults time to relax and talk 
together.  Everyone is most welcome.

Have a wonderful week. 
God bless, Carmel
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I was born into a family of four in the 
metropolis of Bendigo. My parents were 
both quite young and already had my 
brother Dylan and sister Monique to look 
after, and both my parents worked at 
the hospital. My Dad, Craig, worked as a 
radiographer and my Mum, Carol, a nurse. 
I was born around midday at the Bendigo 
Hospital but had to be cut out as my head 
was too big. So now Mum has a big scar to 
remind her of me. 

We didn’t spend too long in Bendigo as 
we moved to the small country town of 
St.cArnaud where I spent roughly five years 
growing from pre-school to Grade 2. I made 
many friends that I’m still close with today. 

During my time in St. Arnaud, we had two 
houses. The first house is the house that 
my younger brother was born in, Rohan. He 
was a home birth that happened during  the 
night when everyone was trying to sleep 
and you get a constant reminder from your 
sister that, and I quote “something amazing 
is happening”. From then on we were a 
family of six, eight including our dog’s Dash 
and Flur. Not long after the birth of Rohan, 
we moved to our second house further out 
of town. It was a reasonably sized house 
with all the room a kid could ever want. 
We grew our own fruit and vegetables for 
most of the year and would butcher our 
own meat. I specifically remember one 
time when we were going to Bendigo and I 

managed to find a legless lizard (an actual 
thing). At first, Dad thought it was a baby 
brown snake, but for some reason he still 
let me take it to Bendigo in an ice-cream 
container with a few holes in the lid. Later 
on in the day we had to let it go; it was a 
very sad moment. 

I was never really into sports when I was 
younger but more into the outdoors and 
being Bear Grylls. After five years in St 
Arnaud our family moved onto a much 
larger town called Wangaratta. There, we 
lived in a house that was situated just ten 
kilometres out of town, not far from the 
Ovens River. Wangaratta wasn’t my type of 
town, it was too big for my liking and the 
people weren’t the nicest. So, after just 
one year of living, we quickly moved to the 
town that I now call home, Ararat. I was 
halfway through Grade 3 when we moved 
and the teacher quickly paired me up with 
one of my best friends that I still have 
now, Ryan. Although when he was meant 
to show me around he quickly handed me 
off to someone else to look after. I played 
my first basketball and soccer games at 
the YMCA in Ararat. I remember my first 
season of basketball; we won all thanks 
to Joshua Boaden and his height over 
everyone. The next year our family took 
a holiday to Thailand for 10 days. It was 
my first time ever on a plane so it was 
pretty scary especially since I didn’t know 
what turbulence was and every time the 
plane shook I thought we were all going 
to die. So the feeling of the tires touching 
the ground was a relief. We stayed in a 
resort that was right by the beach (even 
though I never went in the sea)  and had 

an amazing pool that I swam in every day 
we were there. While in Thailand we visited 
many temples and even the big Buddha. My 
favorite thing was visiting all these islands 
via boat. We stopped at a floating man-
made island of houses and restaurants and 
they had some great food. 

2015 marked the start of high school for 
me at Marian. Being in Year 7 felt like prep 
all over again except you had to find your 
classroom for every class throughout the 
day. I would always be trying to steer clear 
from anyone that was bigger than me, 
especially the Year 12s. But now I am one 
of them. In what feels like a blink of an eye 
my schooling years are very limited to the 
most important years of my life. 

After my schooling years, I wouldn’t mind 
going to university and doing radiography. 
I would like to apologise and thank every 
teacher that had to put up with me during 
my years, especially in the Years 8 and 9. 
My fellow Year 12 cohort, I also thank you 
for putting up with my obnoxious behavior 
and good luck to you all in the future to 
come.

From Aidan N

IN MY WORDS with Aidan Newson
Marian School Captain
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A Kildare Ministries school in 
the Brigidine tradition

Marian College 
cordially invites our College Community 

to celebrate the College’s

Opening Mass 
and the

Commissioning of 
Student Leaders 2020

on

Friday 21st February 2020
at 11.00 am 

Sr. John Spurr Multi-Purpose Centre
(cnr King and Moore Streets Ararat)

Following Mass, you are invited to join 
us for a light lunch

RSVP by Friday 7th February to
principal@mcararat.catholic.edu.au
or call Marian College on 5352 3861

Swimming Carnival
	 Barron  Kelly  Synnott Clancy
The Marian College Swimming Carnival is approaching.  All students have the 
opportunity to choose events to enter.  The aim of the carnival is for everyone 
to participate and enjoy themselves, and get into the spirit of their team.  The 
keener swimmers also have the opportunity to progess to compete in the Black 
Ranges Swimming Championships.

What:		  Marian College Inter-House Swimming Carnival

Date:		  Tuesday 25nd February 2020

Venue:		  Ararat Outdoor Pool

Time:		  Students to meet at the pool at 8.50am. 
			   Dismissal 3.10pm
			 
Clothing:		  Dress in house colours or PE uniform.

Food:		  BYO lunch and drinks. 
			   Pancakes available for purchase (Shrove Tuesday). 	
			   Food/drinks available for purchase from the Gardens Cafe.
			 
Buses:		  Arrangements have been made with the Stawell and Ararat 		
			   bus companies to drop off and pick up students directly to 		
			   and from the Pool.

Must bring:	 Hat, sunscreen, lunch, drink, suitable swimwear, towel, warm 	
			   clothes to wear between swims, all medications required 		
			   including EpiPens, Asthma inhalers etc.			 
This is a compulsory school day. 

Any parents wishing to assist on the day please contact the College- 5352 3861.
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At the beginning of the year 
VCAL has formed into three 
groups, Gardening group, 
Building group and Media/
Marketing group. Each of 
the groups are required to 
meet regularly and plan 
their projects, including 
using meeting minutes, risk 
assessments and materials lists, 
all groups have started to work 
on their projects. 

The Garden group has begun 
work on the block across the 
road from the school. They are 
going to restore and create a 
viable vegetable garden, keep 
maintaining the garden beds 
and plant herbs and other plants 
to help out the canteen and 
Home Eco department.  

The Building group has begun 
working on animal shelter boxes 
for the areas that were affected 
by the bushfires. They also are 
making new and improved seats 
for the laneway. The group is 
also going to help maintain the 
Flint Hill Reserve in Ararat. 

The Media group has been 
working on organizing a social 
media account for VCAL. Please 
like us once the instagram 
account is set up - stay posted. 
They have been making posters 
about VCAL and putting them 
up around the school so that the 
school community has a better 
understanding of what VCAL is 
all about. We will be hosting a 
morning tea for all staff on the 
22nd of March. 

Ad-Hoc travel is where country bus travel is required for a non-eligible 
student where there is a legitimate need to use the country bus system.

Ad-hoc travel can be approved by the district bus principal or his delegate 
for a number of reasons including overnight visits to another student’s 
house and sports training or if there is a requirement to either use another 
bus route or use another bus stop if you are currently a country bus 
traveller.

All applications must be made on the Public Transport Victoria (PTV) form 
10 Application for Ad-Hoc Travel – Student and received by the District Bus 
Co-ordinator at Ararat College by 1.00pm on the day of travel. Applications 
can be approved for travel if there is a requirement to travel on a certain 
day each week - for example sports training. However this will be for a 
maximum of one term per application and can be revoked at any time. 
If there is more than one family member requiring travel each student is 
required to have a separate application.

All applications must be signed by the parent/guardian agreeing to the 
terms and conditions of travel on Page 2 of the application. The application 
must be the form that is available from the Marian College website 
(Enrolments - Transportation) Students can only travel on a country bus if 
they have an approved and signed application and it must also be stamped 
with the Ararat College stamp.

Please be advised that Ad-Hoc Travel applications (bus passes) will not 
be approved on  Bus 1 Moyston as the bus is at capacity. This will effect 
students wishing to use the bus to attend football/netball training in 
Moyston.

Occasional Bus Use 
- Ad Hoc -

How do I apply?
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Wednesday 12 February 2020 
 

Upcoming Career Events 
 
TAA Hotel Careers Expo 
 
Over the next 5-years up to 14,000 new hotel 
rooms will be constructed in Melbourne.That’s 
a 35% increase with 110,000 new jobs 
available   
 
Tourism Accommodation Australia is running a 
careers expo for prospective students where 
they can meet Melbourne’s major hotel brands 
and explore the range of career opportunities 
within the industry. 
 
When: 25 March, 2020. 10am – 1pm. 
Where: The Hotel Windsor,111 Spring Street 
Melbourne. 
Info and RSVP: http://taavic.com.au/ 
 

 
UCAT Preparation Sessions 
 
Any Year 12 student planning to study 
medicine or dentistry in 2021 may need to sit 
the University Clinical Aptitude Test (UCAT) in 
July 2020, https://bit.ly/2HcrTki 
 
The following companies are running UCAT 
preparation sessions:  
 
Matrix Education, Saturday 15 February, 
Melbourne, 10am – 11am, 
https://bit.ly/37ZXkKA 
 
NIE, Saturday 21 March, Melbourne, 9am – 
6pm, https://bit.ly/36Q7coQ 
 
MedEntry, 28 – 29 March, 2-day weekend 
workshop, https://bit.ly/2RSrv0B 
 
 
 
 

Charles Sturt University – new Doctor of 
Medicine 
 
The first intake for the Doctor of Medicine will 
be in 2021. Find out about entry requirements 
and the admissions process at an information 
session. 
 
Dates in March: Bathurst (9), Orange (10), 
Wagga Wagga (16), Sydney (24). 
Info and RSVP:https://bit.ly/2OKtiTz 
 
 
Charles Sturt University – Explore Days 
 
Year 10 - 12 students are invited to participate 
in the Charles Sturt UniversityExplore Day 
day at the campus of their choice. Students will 
be able to explore two study areas through 
one-hour workshops (e.g., business, 
education, allied health, science, veterinary 
science), speak to course advisers and current 
students, and learn about studying at Charles 
Sturt University.  
 
Dates in March: Port Macquarie (10), Bathurst 
(17), Albury-Wodonga (24), Wagga Wagga 
(31) 
Info and RSVP:https://bit.ly/39oQIFP 
 
 
La Trobe University – Experience Clever 
 
Year 10 - 12 students are invited to participate 
in the La Trobe UniversityExperienceClever 
Day. Students will be able to explore three 
study areas through one-hour workshops (e.g., 
business, allied health, science, arts) and 
speak to course advisers.  
 
Date:Friday 28 February, 2020 
Location:Albury-Wodongacampus 
Info and RSVP:https://bit.ly/31JsL9H 
 
 
 
 

Australian Defence Force Careers Expo 
 
Considering a career in the Australian Defence 
Force? 
  
Want to get an inside look at the people, 
places and products that make up Australia’s 
Navy, Army and Air Force? 
  
Join usas Defence Force Recruiting hosts 
Melbourne’s biggest Defence Careers Expo at 
Melbourne Convention and Exhibition Centre! 
 
This Expo will showcase some of Defence’s 
best equipment, with various displays and 
interactive exhibits; check out the vehicle and 
weapons displays, witness performances from 
Service Bands and the Australian Federation 
Guard, and speak with current serving 
members about their own experiences and 
advice. 
 
When: Friday 21 Feb – Sunday 23 Feb 
Where: Melbourne Convention and Exhibition 
Centre. 
Info and RSVP:https://bit.ly/2SzAe7d 
 
 
UNSW Arts & Law United Nations 
Workshop 
 
This all-day workshop is for students in Years 
10 – 12 who want to be inspired by addressing 
and resolving real world issues affecting our 
global society and building their skills in 
diplomacy, negotiation and public speaking.  
 
Students will engage in a simulation of the 
debate and diplomacy which occurs in the 
UN’s real General Assembly. 
 
When: 27 March or 26 June, 2020.  
Where: UNSW Law Building, Kensington. 
Info and RSVP: https://bit.ly/2w064lJ 
 
 

 
 

Careers With STEM 
 
The latest issue of Careers with STEM 
celebrates diversity in science – whether it’s 
highlighting the need for inclusiveness or non-
traditional career pathways. 
 
We feature 35 men and women in science 
careers helping us do everything from solve 
crimes to fight climate change, and to be more 
sustainable, safe and efficient in both farming 
and resource extraction. 
 
Discover where the STEM jobs are around 
Australia in our infographic and aspiring 
scientists can find their dream job in our fun 
personality quiz. 
 
You can download the new Careers With STEM: 
Science and Careers With STEM: Digital Retail 
at this link – https://bit.ly/2Os7gCR 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Interesting articles from Careers With STEM 
 
Virtual reality is revolutionising remote 
mental health care: Using VR for remote 
therapy involves conducting “face-to-face” 
sessions in a virtual environment. This mode of 
treatment could make counselling more 
accessible to those living and working remotely, 
https://bit.ly/2w0k0fx 
 
Civil engineering - everything you need to 
know: looking for career inspo now holidays are 
over? Civil engineering isn’t all hard hats and 
high-rises. Here’s what to expect from a 
successful STEM career in construction, 
https://bit.ly/2tSSWhO 
 

University scholarships for 
Year 12 high achievers 
 
The University of Melbourne – George 
Hansen Scholarship: If you are planning to 
study at The University of Melbourne in 2021, 
you should consider applying for the prestigious 
George Hansen Scholarship. Stage 1 
applications are now open and close on the 9th 
of March. You must be able to prove financial 
disadvantage to be eligible, https://bit.ly/2IB4IDC 
 
Australia National University (ANU) – 
Tuckwell Scholarship: If you are planning to 
study at ANU in 2021, you should consider 
applying for the prestigious Tuckwell 
Scholarship. Applications will open on 4 March 
and will close 25 March, https://bit.ly/2Sja5r7 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

Work Experience 
 
Australian Defence Force 
 
Secondary students can apply to undertake 
work experience in the Army, Navy or Air Force. 
The following are examples of work experience 
opportunities that can be applied for.  
 
It’s important to note that work experience must 
be organised in partnership with your school and 
that students and their families are responsible 
for any costs associated with the work 
experience such as accommodation and 
transport.  
 
March 
 
9 - 11 Navy Aviation Overview 

Nowra, NSW 
23 – 24 
OR 
25 - 26 

Air Force Familiarisation Camp 
East Sale, Victoria 

25 - 27 Introduction to Navy (Technical 
Trades) 
Crib Point, Victoria 

29 – 1 
April 

Women in Army Experience 
Townsville, QLD 

30 – 2 
April 

Women in Navy Aviation 
Experience  
Nowra, NSW 

 
April 
 
6 - 8 Navy Aviation Overview 

Nowra, NSW 
27 – 1 
May 

Army General Entry – Indigenous 
Youth Program 
Bandiana, Victoria 

 
May 
 
3 - 8 Army Officer Entry – Indigenous 

Youth Program 
Duntroon, ACT 

 
4 – 7 
4 - 8 

Army Familiarisation 
Puckapunyal, Victoria 
Hawthorn, Victoria 

18 - 20 Navy Aviation Overview 
Nowra, NSW 

 
For information and to apply for any of the above 
opportunities andto keep up to date with other 
future work experience options visit 
https://bit.ly/2OpQeaF 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note – anyone considering applying for any role 
in the Defence Force to start in 2020 or 2021 
should book a YOU session early. 
 
Recruitment process https://bit.ly/2SgzYtn 
Gap Year Program https://bit.ly/2GSbFNa 
Defence Jobs https://bit.ly/3b7yp9V 
 

Search for university 
scholarships 
 
The Country Education Foundation has 
developed a resource to assist Year 12 students 
to find and apply for university scholarships. To 
access the resource, go to 
http://bit.ly/2yGMSGX 
 

Projects Abroad: Volunteer 
Overseas 
 
Students in years 10 and 11 looking for 
something worthwhile to do during the school 
should look no further than a short-term 
overseas volunteer placement with Projects 
Abroad.  
 
Positionare available in places such as Nepal, 
Cambodia, Samoa and Fiji in positions such as 
archaeology, building, animal conservation, 
medical and dentistry interning, childcare, 
human rights, journalism and community work 
etc. 
 
For information and to apply for the program, go 
to https://bit.ly/3bvCHbq 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Train to become a flight 
attendant 
 
The following are examples of two institutions 
that offer flight attendant training in the 
Melbourne area: 
 
Aviation Australia: training runs in blocks with 
numerous starting dates throughout the year. 
You can explore start dates, location and fees at 
this link - https://bit.ly/35kRGlw 
 
William Angliss offers the Certificate III in 
Aviation (Cabin Crew). To find out about the 
course, go to http://bit.ly/1U6C1uv 
 
Interested in Engineering, 
Science and Maths? 
 
You can download the following Careers with 
STEM magazines from this website - 
https://bit.ly/2Os7gCR 
 
 Careers with STEM: Engineering 
 Careers with STEM: Maths 
 Careers with STEM: Science  
 Careers with STEM: Economics 
 Careers with STEM: Health 
 Careers with Code 
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Tuesday		  18th	 February	 HELP NEEDED

Wednesday		 19th	 February	 HELP NEEDED

Thursday		  20th	 February	 K. Little, M. McGeoch

Friday		  21st	 February	 HELP NEEDED

Monday		  24th	 February	 HELP NEEDED

Tuesday		  25th	 February	 SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

Wednesday		 26th	 February	 HELP NEEDED

Thursday		  27th	 February	 HELP NEEDED

Friday		  28th	 February	 S. Rigby

Interested in a career with the 
Victoria Police? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Victoria Police are currently in the midst of their 
biggest recruitment drive ever. They are looking 
to recruit over 3,000 new Police Officers by 
2021, so there's never been a better time to 
consider a career in policing! 
 
Victoria Police has four different roles available 
for students who might be interested in pursuing 
a career in policing. 
 
 Police Officer 
 Protective Services Officer 
 Police Custody Officer 
 Victorian Public Servant 
 
For a brief overview of each role, watch this 
recruitment video - https://bit.ly/2KU6P4w 
 
Experience and attributes the Force is 
looking for 
 
Not every 18-year-old will be ready to apply but 
those who are gathering life experience whilst 
they are in high school will be more competitive 
throughout the recruitment process. 
 
For example: 
 
 Part-time work experience in a customer 

service environment - provides exposure to 
people of all works of life and develops 
communication, teamwork and conflict 
resolution skills. For example, working at 
McDonalds one day a week. 
 

 Volunteer experience - develops a sense 
of community-mindedness and 
communication skills. For example, working 
at the local surf life saving club or 
community centre. 

 
 Sporting club experience - develops 

teamwork, communication and leadership 
skills, not to mention the healthy level of 
fitness that is a requirement of the role. 

 
 Overseas travel - provides exposure to 

other cultures, religions and languages and 
fosters a sense of independence and 
assertiveness.  

 
For information on eligibility criteria and the 
recruitment process, visit the Victoria Police 
careers website, https://bit.ly/35x4nJ9 
 
To view upcoming recruitment information 
sessions, visit https://bit.ly/34nHPdw 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Updates from La Trobe 
University 
 
The Bachelor of Arts has been revamped! 
Starting this year, La Trobe University will be 
offering a revamped Bachelor of Arts. Key 
highlights include: 
 
Over 50 majors and minors to choose from – the 
largest choice of any Victorian university. 

 
Majors will be offered from other disciplines such 
as business and science so you can create a 
degree that suits your passions. Examples of 
major combinations are listed below: 
 
 Environmental humanities and 

environmental geoscience 
 International studies and international 

business 
 Chinese studies and management 
 Visual cultures and marketing 
 Sociology and public health 
 Crime, justice and legal studies and 

psychology 
 Sustainability and development and 

economics 
 Politics and statistics 
 
There will be specially designed international 
travel subjects such as: 
 
 Planning Issues in the Philippines 
 Product Co-Design Workshop in Sarajevo 

in Bosnia 
 Ottoman History in and around Istanbul in 

Turkey 
 Southern Culture in the Mississippi Valley 

in the USA 
 Renaissance Italy taught in Tuscany 
 Sicily Through the Ages 
 
For information and to explore the amazing 
majors on offer, go to https://bit.ly/31yAwgP 
 
New international sustainability 
experience:Starting this year, students studying 
selected degrees from the faculties of Arts, 
Social Sciences and Communications, and 
Business and Commerce will be able to apply 
for a 2-week funded international experience to 
China or Vietnam.  
 
You will spend a week working on sustainability 
projects, helping to find solutions to real-world 
problems.La Trobe will cover the cost of airfares 
(with an open-ended return date), 
accommodation, food, transport, visa fees and 
insurance. For information, go to 
https://bit.ly/32x6D1T 
 
 
 

My Health Career 
 
My Health Career is a fantastic website that has 
career resources such as information sheets 
and videos about careers in several health fields 
including physiotherapy, dentistry, optometry 
and occupational therapy, http://bit.ly/23jzykd 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

University course search tool 
 
The Course Seeker website contains a national 
course comparison tool which allows students to 
search, select and compare higher education 
courses and filter search results by ATAR, study 
area and location, https://bit.ly/2Oj1nHo 
 

Career Portfolio 
 
Career portfolio for students: This portfolio is 
great for students who would like to track their 
career journey, get tips on how to manage their 
career and have a portfolio of evidence. There 
are five sections to this portfolio to be used to 
gather evidence in building a career portfolio. 
The portfolio costs $15 and can be ordered at 
this link - https://bit.ly/2yPW50P 
 

Free study skills subjects 
 
Charles Sturt University: offers free online 
subjects for students who would like to brush up 
on their skills, prepare for university study, 
extend their learning and challenge themselves. 
Examples of subjects include: 
 
 Getting ready for uni study 
 Essay writing and academic writing 
 Critical thinking 
 Maths (intermediate and advanced) 
 Preparation for teaching maths (for 

students interested in studying education) 
 Introductory subjects in Chemistry, 

Physics, Bioscience and Anatomy 
 
For information and enrol into a free online 
subject, go to https://bit.ly/2Psh7fe 
 

Who wants to be an 
engineer? 
 
Do you prefer building bridges or creating 
engines? Who has more fun – a civil engineer or 
an aerospace engineer? Bringtogether skills and 
knowledge with a degree at RMIT. Play this 
game to find out what type of engineering you’d 
be best suited to, and about student life at RMIT, 
https://bit.ly/2MVJrDK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WE NEED YOU!
ARARAT

BASKETBALL IS
RECRUITING

UMPIRES
Contact Nick on 0422 190 983
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
17 18 19 20 21

OPENING SCHOOL 
MASS

24 25

SWIMMING 
CARNIVAL

26

ASH WEDNESDAY 
LITURGY

27 28

February 2020

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
2

STUDIO ART 
EXCURSION

3

BLACK RANGES 
SWIMMING 
CARNIVAL

4

GREATER WESTERN 
REGION TENNIS

5

YEAR 7 & 10 
IMMUNISATIONS

THEATRE STUDIES 
EXCURSION

6

9

LABOUR DAY 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY

10 11 12 13

TOP CLASS MUSIC 
EXCURSION

March 2020

YEAR 8 RETREAT

J & D SEMINAR


